
Fundraising Newsletter
WELCOME
Thank you for your continued support during the  
past two years, it has been an extremely difficult time  
for many including those within the charitable sector  
and even more so for a smaller charity like ours.  
We are so excited for this year and are delighted  
to share with you our events for the first half  
of the year.  
 

THROUGHOUT MARCH  
CHALLENGE YOURSELF  
TO RUN, WALK OR  
CYCLE EITHER: 
•	100 MILES
•	50 MILES
•	25 MILES

You decide how far to  
challenge yourself, each  
participant will receive a  
finishers medal! 

TREK TO THE HIGHEST  
POINT IN WALES IN  
TIME FOR SUNRISE!
A night time trek by the  
light of your head torch  
(and hopefully a starry  
sky) to the summit of  
Snowdon in time to see  
the sunrise across  
Snowdonia.
Saturday 21st May - 01:00

ABSEIL 170FT DOWN THE SIDE  
OF BARTON SQUARE TOWER!

The Trafford Centre abseil is great for  
a team building event or your next  

challenge. Dates available:  
Friday 24th, Saturday 25th &  

Sunday 26th June

ONCE UPON A SMILE HAVE  
CONTINUED TO SUPPORT BEREAVED 
CHILDRED AT THEIR TIME OF NEED.
During the lockdowns we have -  
n	 Completed over 933 sessions with new 	
	 and existing children.
n	 Sent 90 Snuggle bears.
n	 Delivered 89 food parcels.
During 2021 we have - 
n	 Received 234 referrals 
n	 Provided 1074 sessions (mixture of 		
	 direct work and remote support)  
n	 619 hours of support provided in 2021



ENJOY THE THRILL  
OF A 11,000FT  
TANDEM SKY DIVE!
You can either: JUMP  
for free when you raise  
£400 or more! Or £50  
to register and raise  
£350 or more! 
Sunday 3rd July

To register for any of these  
events or have an idea of your own? Please contact  
angela@onceuponasmile.org.uk
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NEW FOR 2022 – Golf Day
Join us at one of Cheshire’s top  

10 golf courses - Dunham Massey Golf 
Club. Thursday 15th September 2022.

Register your interest with  
angela@onceuponasmile.org.ukAs a self-funded  

charity we rely heavily on  
the fundraising events that we  

plan and run throughout the year in  
collaboration with our supporters  
and corporate partners. The slow  

realisation that our fundraising year  
was to be non-existent was a difficult  

and worrying time for us all.  
Which is why we are delighted to  

have events back and to  
be fundraising face to face  

once again! 

Sidley

We were  
delighted to hold  

our first event in two  
years at our Christmas  

Party on the  
18th December, we 
 raised an incredible 

£17,000!

We are now  
expanding our  

Bereavement team to  
allow Once Upon a Smile  

to be able to support  
more bereaved children  

at their time of  
need! 


